
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

2. AIDANFIELD HERITAGE FARM BUILDINGS 
 
 The Board considered a report by Neil Carrie, Principal Adviser Heritage and Urban Design, regarding 

the possible purchase of the Group 2 listed heritage Farm Buildings at 20 Nash Road in the Aidanfield 
Stage 7 subdivision, and the associated land.  The report considered firstly matters relating to the 
buildings, then the land and finally overall citywide considerations. 

 
 A full copy of the staff report is included in the agenda for the 20 September Council meeting. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Council not purchase land in the Aidanfield Stage 7 subdivision for the purpose of the 

retention of the heritage farm buildings at 20 Nash Road.  
 
 BOARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Council purchase the land in question in the Aidanfield Stage 7 subdivision for the purpose of 

the retention of the heritage farm buildings at 20 Nash Road.  
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


